THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1833
To: pmaiti@vsnl.com   
Dated: 17th October 2001
 
Assalamu Alaikum
If you really have the best interests of other Muslims at heart, and do not cherish your position to show off, tell members of the M.U.I.S about the availability of 8 free Islamic texts on my website:
http:///www.dr-umar-azam.com/
Sign my guestbook yourself, tell me if you can advertise this important website yourself, or shall I drop off my own leaflets?
You may be busy, but you are a mere student. I am an author, busier than you. But I make sure I reply to my emails!
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
 


